

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU

880 Estuar Building, Quezon Avenue, Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City Direct Line: (02) 255-4362 Records and Knowledge Management Division

Email: denrlmb@yahoo.com Website: lmb.gov.ph



0 8 AUG 2022

······

O OUTGOING

DATS NO.

MEMORANDUM

FOR :

The Regional Executive Director

DENR-MIMAROPA 1515 L & S Bldg.

Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

FROM

The Director

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR THE LATEST DATA OF THE CITY OF

INC MING

PUERTO PRINCESA, & THE MUNICIPALITY OF ABORLAN,

PALAWAN

This refers to the letter dated July 26, 2022, of Atty. Alyzza Mae S. Ora, Chief of Staff, Office of Hon. Edward S. Hagedorn, Representative, 3rd District of Palawan, requesting the above-noted subject. (copy attached)

As the matter treated herein falls within the administrative jurisdiction of that Regional Office pursuant to the EO 192 series of 1987, we are referring the same to your end for appropriate action. Hence, please inform the requesting party of any action taken thereon, and copy furnish this Office for reference purposes.

Your preferential attention on the matter is highly appreciated.

ATTY. EMELYN

KR)



Cc: Atty. Alyzza Mae S. Ora

Chief of Staff

Office of Rep. Edward S. Hagedorn

3rd District, Palawan

Email: ora_law@yahoo.com

3rdDistrictOffice,Palawan@gmail.com

Doc: 20220701005 Rfd-08-03-22-ESS 336-C

> ON SCANNED 2012 0 7010 05

Fw: Data Request for the 3rd District, Province of Palawan

From: Land Management Bureau (denrlmb@yahoo.com)

To: lmb_rkmd@yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at 10:09 AM GMT+8



good day po pasuyo po for dts salamat po

Department of Environment and Natural Resources Land Management Bureau Website: www.lmb.gov.ph Email: denrlmb@yahos.com / inquiries@lmb.gov.ph

---- Forwarded Message -----

From: ORA LAW <ora.law@yahoo.com>

To: denrimb@yahoo.com <denrimb@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 at 10:00:15 AM GMT+8

Subject: Data Request for the 3rd District, Province of Palawan

Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Greetings!

I am sending herewith our office's letter-request for the latest available information pertaining to the land within the Municipality of Aborlan and the City of Puerto Princesa.

Should you need clarifications or inquiries, kindly call or text me at 0917-327-7399 or reply through this thread.

Thank you and I am hoping for kind and prompt action on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

ATTY, ALYZZA MAE S. ORA



LETTER TO LMB-DENR.pdf





Republic of the Philippines House of Representatives Quezon City, Metro Manila

From the Office of:

HON. EDWARD S. HAGEDORN

Representative 3rd District of Palawan

26 July 2022

ATTY. EMELYNE V. TALABIS

Acting Director, Land Management Bureau Department of Environment and Natural Resources 880 F.R. Estuar Bldg., Quezon Avenue Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City

Dear Atty. Talabis,

Greetings!

The Honorable Congressman has always been vocal with his desire to help the constituents of the Third Legislative District of the Province of Palawan through a bill seeking to declare several parcels of public land over the said jurisdiction, as alienable and disposable for agricultural and other purposes. In connection with this, and in order for the office to fully support the passage of the said bill, may I respectfully pray from your good office for the latest data pertaining to the City of Puerto Princesa & Municipality of Aborlan, Palawan, as follows:

- 1. Total Land Area
- 2. Total Area of Forest Land
- 3. Total Area Classified as Alienable and Disposable
- Total Area Existing for Agricultural Use
- Total Area Existing for Residential Use
- 6. Total Area Existing for Industrial/ Commercial
- Total Area Existing as Reservations both Civil and Military

The said data being requested shall be most beneficial in order for the Honorable Congressman to persuade the Congress that there is a necessity to pass the proposed bill into law as it has been almost a decade that the first similar bill was filed in Congress and several similar bills has been filed later but none of the bills have reached the Office of the President for approval.

In view of this, I humbly ask for your office's assistance in providing the requested information. In order to facilitate the speedy communication pertaining to this matter, may I humbly request that the response to this letter be sent through our official e-mail account: 3rdDistrictOffice.Palawan@gmail.com and kindly cc ora.law@yahoo.com.

Thank you and I am hoping for you kind and considerate response on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

ATTY ALYZZA MAR S OR Chief-of-Staff